
				

	

 
Dr. Tobin’s 2017 Southeastern UDL Conference keynote address, Reframing University 
Design for Learning, was the perfect combination of expertise and energy that we needed 
to start off our conference. Immediately following the address, attendees could be heard 
unpacking the key themes from the presentation and how they would apply their newly 
acquired knowledge once they returned to their campuses. It was affirmation that we 
picked the right keynote presenter when we heard attendees in the sessions that followed 
the next few days, referring back to snippets from the keynote presentation.  
  
Dr. Tobin masterfully provided a message that was powerful and captivating for 
attendees. He kept the audience entertained while putting them in a space to reflect 
critically on the information he was providing. The experience was fun, interesting and 
insightful. We appreciate the valuable contribution Dr. Tobin’s address made in making 
our conference a success. 
  
Sincerely,   
 

	
Dr. Heidi Leming	
Interim Vice Chancellor for Student Success 
	
	


